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-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 11 December 2022 18:56 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licensing application Bantock Park  
 

 
 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. 
 
Dear Sir 
I wish to object to the 2 day licensing application on 16th/ 17th June at Bantock park .  

 the beat of the music was so loud that the whole house was vibrating !In the 
back  garden , during the day ,you couldn’t  hear any of the lyrics , just this booming for hours on 
end . It was torture! It was actually so bad , I did wonder if it was possible to cause structural 
damage to the house  .  I was not aware in June of any unruly behaviour outside my home . I do 
not object to people having fun for a few hours , it was the excessive volume of the music I object 
to . When they announced the September Ibiza , I decided to go away to avoid any possible noise 
and disruption .It is not reasonable of the organisers to expect residents to do this every time. 
Your faithfully 
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